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James Sault <saultyjames@earthlink.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 10:28 AM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Margin- regulation change

Please do not change the margin-leverage requirement. I understand & accept the risk of this trading. I do this of
my own free will. This proposed change will squeeze the little investor out. I am not for this new regulation.
thanks Jim. St Petersburg Fla.

James Sault
saultyjames@earthlin k.net
EarthLink Revolves Around You.


